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RECOMMENDATION

Receive information on a possible mural
to be placed on the west side of the
handball wall at Jonny D. Wallis
Neighborhood Park and provide a
recommendation to City Council; or

Take no action, retaining the wall as
colored stucco with no additions.



BACKGROUND

The park is under construction and on
schedule to open in March of 2019.

The handball wall is 16 feet high and 20
feet wide, has a colored stucco finish and
can be seen from the street and adjacent
properties.



DISCUSSION POINTS

Original design included two trees against the
blank wall, using the colored stucco as a nice
backdrop.

A message board for posting meeting and
events in the City will be placed at the base of
the wall, instead of the proposed trees.

 The top portion of the wall remains available
for consideration of a potential mural.



THE COMMISSION’S ROLE

Consider and discuss options for the
upper portion of the backside of the
handball wall.

If the Commission would like to
consider anything other than leaving is as
stucco, a recommendation would need
to be carried forward to City Council by
staff for further consideration.



FISCAL IMPACTS
While there are no fiscal impacts
associated with the discussion, the
addition of a mural for this area could cost
between $5,000 - $25,000 for
development and installation.

Annual maintenance and replacement
costs would also factor into fiscal impacts,
which could vary based on the type of
materials used.



VISUAL IMPACTS



QUESTIONS?


